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November 1, 2012

Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education
213 % N. Limestone
Lexington, KY 40507

To whom it may concern:

This letter is to confirm the accuracy of the Innovation Credit #3 for the AASHE STARS report. | have
verified that the information contained in this report is correct.

| am proud to share the research our team has compiled for this report on sustainability in higher
education. | hope it encourages others in colleges around the world to look into similar programs and
studies to benefit communities such as Paso del Norte.

Sincerely,

/N

Collin R. Payne, PhD

Assistant Professor of Marketing
New Mexico State University
Marketing Department

MSC 5280

Las Cruces, NM 88003



